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Ben Shavolian
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425 Northern Blvd., Suite 32
Great Neck, NY 11021

October 11, 2017
Dear Mr. Shavolian,

[ want to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous sponsorship of our relief effort for Puerto
Rico and Mexico that took place on Saturday, September 30, 2017.

Your support for this massive event resulted in an overwhelming response and success. The people of
Puerto Rico and Mexico will find themselves in a better place because of your commitment and concern
for their safety and well-being.

Over 200,000 pounds of food and supplies were collected that day. Together, we filled four shipping
containers and dozens of trucks with goods to assist in relief efforts.

Know that you are personally responsible for saving lives in both Puerto Rico and Mexico. We are
grateful to you for your efforts, and I am sure that the people of both Puerto Rico and Mexico are grateful,
as well.

On behalf of the 1.4 million residents of The Bronx, as well as the over three million residents of Puerto
Rico and the victims of the earthquake in Mexico, I thank you. Together, we have done great things and
made our borough shine,

Ruben Diaz Jr.



